
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

FIDE Trainers Seminar 
 for 

FIDE Trainer Titles 
 

Toluca, 08-10.08.2013 
 

Dear Participants, 
 
      Here are the FIDE Titles that I decided should be distributed to you. In order to 
finalise my decisions, I took into consideration your ID-Cards and the valuable info 
you provided and further information that I was able to collect, your general 
behaviour and attendance during the seminar and of course the written exam. 
 

Titles’ Award Table 
N Surname Name Birth Country FIDE ID Award 
1 Alvarez Navarro Rafael 06.01.1983 Mexico 5115523 FI 
2 Carpio Recinos Maria Guadalupe 23.11.1989 Mexico 5108527 FI 
3 ContrerasNavarrete Ernesto Jaime 22.03.1959 Mexico  NI 
4 Coronel Baron Omar 07.17.1968 Mexico 5102219 FI 
5 Cruz Ahumada Samuel Jonathan 09.11.1988 Mexico 5110351 FI 
6 Garcia Franco Juan Carlos 14.07.1964 Mexico  FI 
7 Gongora Montes Benjamin 28.11.1977 Mexico 5102987 FT 
8 Gonzalez Bringas Alejandro 26.09.1970 Mexico 5104300 FI 
9 Machado Cruz Fidel Ernesto 26.04.1983 Mexico 5113628 FI 
10 Martinez Ortega Celestina 19.05.1975 Mexico  - 
11 Medina Calderon Victor Manuel 25.09.1987 Mexico 5121965 NI 
12 Ramirez Romo Felipe 06.08.1976 Mexico  NI 
13 Rodriguez Ortega Jose Arturo 25.05.1956 Mexico  NI 
14 Silva Garcia Oswaldo 28.02.1975 Mexico 5118328 FI 
15 Trinidad Cacao Arturo 15.10.1967 Mexico 5108420 NI 
16 Velasquez Tiledo Lenin Salvador 15.09.1975 Mexico 5102545 FI 

 

         After this, the procedure is as follows: 
 

1. FIDE will approve (or disapprove) your proposed titles in the coming FIDE 
Congress meeting (September 2013). 

 
2. An invoice will be send to your federation, according to your awarded title 

(FIDE Trainer = 200 euros * FIDE Instructor = 100 euros * National 
Instructor = 50 euros * Developmental Instructor = 50 euros).  

 
3. After approval and payment the title certificates, pins and badges will be sent 

to your federations. 
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   Please forward this letter to your federation officials, as they should be 
informed on your results. 
 
   Once more we would like to thank you for your participation and for your 
efforts during the Toluca (Mexico) FIDE Trainers’ Seminar. 
 

The Lecturer 
Martha Fierro 

 


